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zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Pat Mullally <pmullall@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:49 PM
To: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Fwd: 

Eric, Our new building would be almost identical to this except is has an overhang and an additional bay and 
dormer.  Thanks for your help. 
Mike and Pat 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patricia Mullally <valves4040@me.com> 
Date: November 13, 2018 at 3:42:52 PM EST 
To: Mikey <mmullall@rochester.rr.com>, Me <pmullall@rochester.rr.com> 
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Sent from my iPhone 


